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President’s Message    
     Welcome back, gardeners!  I trust all had a wonderful summer.  
Wow, it just went by so fast!!!

    I want to thank our 'Angels' for the continued work this HOT 
summer on our gardens/projects, i.e., butterfly garden, pier 
planters, village corner pots, and Harrington.  These spaces are a 
labor of love and ones that our club - Live Oaks - are known for.
    Our ladies in charge of our programs for this calendar year of 

2024-2025 have been fast at work to bring us an assortment of 
various activities of which you will find very enjoyable.

    I will miss seeing everyone on the 23rd as i will be in Greece.  
Juanita will carry on in my absence.  See y'all in October

Judy Merrick 
Membership Chair

Membership
    Happy September, Live Oaks Garden Club members!  Welcome 
back!
    Please welcome our newest member, Vanessa Roth, to our club!

    Plans are in the works for a Trolley Tour of the island, 
highlighting our past garden club projects.  More information to 
come.  I'm looking forward to seeing everyone at our meeting in a 
few weeks!
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Patrice Allgood 
Communications Chair

Communications

Welcome Fall. Our first meeting of the 2024-2025 LOGC year will be 
here soon!
    As the Communications Chair, one important task is to make sure 
we have our Poinsettia announcement with Elegant Island Living and 
Golden Isles Magazine in place.  Let's not forget the 3 paid Poinsettia 
ads in the Brunswick News.  I did my work and we are ready for the 
sale to start on October 4th.
    I will be out of the country so I will miss seeing you at the first 
meeting , but I will see you in October.

Patrice

Fundraising

It's almost poinsettia time! Our sale will start on Friday, October 4th 
and end on November 15th. Delivery day will be Friday, December 6th. 
The plants will be red, white, pink and jingle bells again and the price 
will stay at $20.00. Sales will be primarily online, but you may still sell 
personally and take cash and checks. At our September 23rd meeting, 
we will go over this year's sales process and introduce your Poinsettia 
Committee members.  Many thanks in advance for your support!Sydney Pool

Fundraising Chair
Sydney

Deirdre Byers
Programs Chair

Programs

We have planned a fun and interesting year of programs 
and activities for our members. They are listed in your 
directory.
This month, we have planned a program that has long 
been requested in our annual survey - propagation of 
plants from seed and cuttings.  Our speakers are experts 
in their field, both working in the Jekyll Island Nursery.  
We hope you will be there on September 23rd!

Deirdre is also the lead for the Harrington garden.  
This butterfly was visiting recently.
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